

September 2025 Newsletter Mrs. Suzy Dunahee's Class

Where has August gone, 3 weeks down! Students are off to a great start! They have been working hard and learning new skills.

Just a reminder if you have incoming freshmen you will need a school physical by October 15, 2025, be up to date on vaccinations, and a dental visit by May 1, 2025. Please look in your student's communication binder that is sent home daily.

If you haven't already please send extra clothes and a light jacket, long sleeve shirt, or light sweater to leave at school (our room can get chilly).

As always, if you have any questions feel free to contact me at school between 8:00 and 3:15 pm, by email sdunahee@sese.org, by phone (618) 617-1129, or by sending a note.

UPCOMING DATES:

Monday, 1 September - No School - Labor Day Tuesday, 16 September - Senior Picture Day Wednesday, 17 September - Freshman-Junior Picture Day Wednesday, 17 September - Early Dismissal @ 11:30 am Thursday, 25 September - Early Dismissal @ 1:30 pm